
From: Raymond Burgess
To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fee change
Date: Friday, March 1, 2024 3:01:45 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening
attachments.

I support the changes. I am also thankful for the free day passes for myself & family as a disabled Veteran.
I do wish we got more than 3 nights camping free.
Thanks for the wonderful work & services you provide

Howard Burgess
Placitas NM
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